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MISSOURI STUDENT ASSOCIATION HOSTS HISTORIC
TOWN HALL FEATURING PRESIDENT CHOI

October 17, 2022

COLUMBIA, MO - The Missouri Student Association is excited to bring together administrative
and student leaders to address issues of great concern. As the undergraduate student government,
we are tasked with building working relationships with our administrators in order to most
adequately advocate on behalf of our constituency: the student body.

Subsequently, in the spirit of civil discussion, we welcome and invite all students, faculty, staff,
and community members to attend the Missouri Student Association’s first Town Hall of the
year. It will take place on Thursday, October 20th from 5:00pm to 6:30pm in Memorial Union’s
Stotler Lounge. The event will feature a panel consisting of Dr. Jim Spain, Dr. Bill Stackman,
Dr. Rhonda Gibler, Dr. Maurice Gipson, Chief of Police Brian Weimer, President Mun
Choi, with Student Body President Josiah Mendoza facilitating both the moderation of the
event as well as answering questions.

The event will incorporate three preselected topics: Student Safety, the new Tuition Model, and
Inclusion, Diversity & Equity followed by an open forum to provide more opportunity for
student’s questions.


